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News from the Lions’ Den
DISTRICT 14-C

FEBRUARY 2020

I was warned that my year as District Governor would 
speed by quickly, and it surely is! As I write this, I am 
preparing for my third State Council meeting (of four), 
this one at State College. And we have our third and final 
(for me) District Cabinet meeting in a few weeks.

Please see that your club is represented at the District 
Cabinet meeting in Manchester on February 22, 
and especially mark your calendars for our District 
Convention on April 18 at the Wyndham Gardens in York.

We will have two special guests at our District 
Convention: International Director Gary Brown, and 
Katie Anderson from Four Diamonds. There will also 
be seminars and the opportunity to gather for a “Dutch 
Treat” dinner afterwards. ID Gary will be speaking on his 
passion, which is leadership.

Continue looking for service-minded people who can help 
strengthen your club. Invite them to serve with you at one 
of your projects, and let them experience how much your 
club does to improve the lives of people. Look outside 
the box — women, those of us who are more “mature,” 
and those from different groups in your community. 
And remember that I would love to start specialty clubs 
focusing on the various ethnic groups living in our 
district. I welcome contacts with leaders of organizations 
serving those demographics.

I am excited that 1VDG Tom is moving forward quickly 
to prepare himself to serve as our District Governor 
next year, and 2VDG Dan has gotten up to speed in his 

preparations. All of us 
can grow both as Lions 
and in other aspects 
of our lives through 
taking advantage of 
the many training 
opportunities offered by 
Lions International. It 
isn’t too late to register 
for the Regional Lions 
Leadership Institute in 
Harrisburg March 13-15 
(we have three attending 
already from our district, and 
we will pay your expenses 
except travel).

Another thing I am 
looking forward to is our 
State Convention in Erie 
May 15-17. As a lifelong 
Pennsylvanian, I have never 
been there and welcome the 
opportunity. And of course, we 
have the USA/Canada Forum 
in Louisville September 17-19. 
One of my regrets in life is 
that I didn’t start attending 
these Forums years ago; they 
provide great fellowship, 
training, and a lot of fun.

Thank you for the privilege of 
serving alongside of you.

We Serve!

DG Steve Shipman
570-916-7780 (call or text)
prsteveshipman@gmail.com

mailto:prsteveshipman%40gmail.com?subject=


page 2

Lions, Lioness, and Leos All,
Time is really going by fast for me. Here it is February and 
spring is coming soon. This month I will be attending the 
third state council meeting in State College. It is a learning 
experience for me, preparing me for next year when I will 
sit on the state council. After the state council meeting I 
will be off to the Q Center in St. Charles IL for four days of 
intense District Governor Elect training. When I get back 
from the DGE training I will have almost completed all the 
training that is provided to me before becoming your District 
Governor in July.     

I plan to get started with the organization of the 2020 to 
2021 events for district 14C in late February. I want to hold a 
meeting with all of the zone chairs, vice District Governors, 
and others to get the 2020 to 2021 year off to a good start. 

I hope to set the course for a great 2020 to 2021 Lions year 
for District 14C. Together, we can and will make it great to be 
a Lion in the next Lions Year and beyond.  

Together, we can make a difference and we will.
Please help other Lions, Lioness, and Leos that may 
be in need.
Work to make it great to be a Lion!

Thank You for your Service
Thomas L. Jones
1st VDG 14C

  First District Vice Governor 14-C  
  Thomas L. Jones  - Stewartstown Lions Club
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IMPORTANT DATES  

FEBRUARY
7-9  Lions State Council (State College)
22 - District Cabinet, St. Paul’s United Methodist Church,    
4360 Board Rd., Manchester, PA Goodies at 8:45, meet-
ing at 9 am 

MARCH
13-15  Regional Lions Leadership Institute

APRIL
18 - District Convention (Wyndham Gardens, York)

MAY
15-17 State Convention (Erie)

CLUB VISITS 

MAY 30, 2020 
Training for newly-elected  
or continuing club officers.  
Details closer to the time.

SAVE THE DATE EVENT

WINDSOR - 2/4/20
CASHTOWN COMMUNITY - 2/11/20
WEIGELSTOWN - 2/25/20
FAIRFIELD	 - 3/3/20
NEW FREEDOM LIONESS - 3/9/20
RED LION - 3/10/20
MOUNT HOLLY SPRINGS - 3/24/20
JACOBUS LIONESS - 3/25/20
NEWVILLE	 - 4/14/20

MECHANICSBURG LIONS CLUB “WE SERVE” GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Calling all men and women who enjoy golf, good food and fellowship. It’s 
never too early to be thinking about warm weather & golf. This is a save 
the date announcement to let you know that our 1st annual “We Serve” 
Golf Tournament will be held on Friday, July 17, 2020. The Mayapple 
Golf Club will be hosting our tournament. We will have an 8:00 AM shot 
gun start with lunch to follow at Fiddler’s Bar & Grill at the golf course. 
So mark your calendars now and plan to join us for a fun filled day of 
golf and dining with your friends. Registration forms and more details 
will be made available on or about April 10, 2020.  Lions 
Volunteers will be needed to solicit sponsors in advance 
and to help on the day of the big event.  Thanks to our 
Tournament Committee: Lions Wayne DeFonzo, Chris 
Stank, Bill Dixon, Jennifer McGarrity, Jim Pearman & 
Leroy Weaver.
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Lions Club International Peace Poster Contest
“Let there be peace on earth and let it begin with me.” What beautiful beginning 

words to the music and lyrics written by Sy Miller and Jill Jackson! Let your Lions 

Club promote peace by sponsoring a group of children in the 2020/2021 Peace Poster 

Contest. “There are so many reasons for Lions Clubs to sponsor the Peace Poster 

contest. It boosts kids’ self-esteem and 

lets them know that their ideas matter.  

It, also, offers clubs the opportunity to 

promote peace while increasing their 

visibility in their communities. And 

most importantly, it gives children-and 

adults-hope for the future.”

The 2020/2021 Peace Poster Kits will go on 
sale January 15th. I am excited to find out what 
theme will be chosen for this coming year’s 
contest. I will share it with you in next month’s 
newsletter. STAY TUNED!

 Order a kit online at www.lionsclubs.org. Click on SHOP, type in and click on Peace Poster Contest 
Kit, and order the kit or call Club Supplies at (630571-5466 or 1-800-710-7822). The cost of the kit is 
$11.95 plus shipping. Lions Clubs around the world are, also, encouraged to sponsor students in Lions 
International Essay Contest. The essay contest was created to offer the opportunity to visually impaired 
young people to express their ideas of world peace. Students who are visually impaired and who are 
ages 11-13 as of November 15 are eligible to participate. The essay contest rules and application form are 
included in the Peace Poster Kit and can, also, be found by searching Lions International Peace Essay 
Contest. 

Don’t forget to come to the District Cabinet Meeting on February 22 at St. Paul’s United 

Methodist Church located at 4360 Board Rd., Manchester with registration beginning 

at 8:45am and the meeting beginning at 9:30am to meet the winners and their families 

of the 2019/2020 Peace Poster Contest. The winners and their families will be recognized and 
honored for their achievement. Please come to the District Cabinet Meeting to meet these very talented 
students, see the incredible posters they created, and listen to them share their ideas of peace exhibited 
in their posters.

	 For more information about the Lions International Peace Poster Contest or if you would like 
me to come to your meeting to present information about the contest, contact me at 717-428-3659 or 
hullmannt@aol.com. 

Thank-you!
Lion Patti Hullmann
(Peace Poster Chair)

mailto:hullmannt%40aol.com?subject=
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RELIEF PODS
Lions Jim Groff and Bruce Miller had a disaster Relief Pod 
delivered to the Brogue area to assist a Homeowner having 
basement flooding. These Pods can be used for basic living 
quarters or as in this case storage while repairs / renovations 
are being made. Here are a few photos of the Pod to inform 
more people of their existence / availability.

RELIEF PODS
The Jacobus Lions & York New Salem Lions 
Clubs held their annual joint meeting in 
January which featured a lively "White 
Elephant Auction" to benefit Lions Clubs 
International Foundation. The event raised an 
amazing $1,000 for LCIF! 
Many great items were auctioned, along with 
the typical gag gifts which brought lots of 
laughs & fun for the members & guests.
LCIF wishes to thank the membership 
of both clubs and especially to Wehrly's 
Auction Service of Glen Rock for participating 
and donating their services for this wonderful 
evening.

(L-R) Jacobus President Al Diehl, York New Salem President Don 
Reever, LCIF Coordinator PDG Kerry McKnight, Auctioneers 
Charlie Wehrly, Scott Wehrly, and Shawn Carbaugh.
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DISTRICT GOVERNOR STEVE SHIPMAN VISITS THE HANOVER LIONS CLUB
Pennsylvania Lions 14-C District Governor Steve Shipman 
and his wife, Linda, recently visited a meeting of the 
Hanover Lions Club to recognize the accomplishments of 
the club and the specific service of two individual members. 
Lion Jack Shultz was 
recognized with a 
certificate for his 45 
years of service with 
the club, and Lion 
John Zinn received 
a Membership Key 
Award for bringing in 
two new members
during the past year.

DG Shipman presented some district 
goals and promote the importance 
of Lionism.  In his presentation, 
Shipman spoke about the fundamental 
importance of the mantra “getting 
back to the basics” with regard to 
club membership both in recruiting 
new members and retaining current 
members.  

As an avid Green Bay Packers 
fan, Shipman used this 
mantra that was emphasized 
by the great Vince Lombardi 
in building and leading his 
professional football teams 
to many years of dominance 
and several championships 
in the NFL.   He encouraged 
current members to seek 
potential members and have 
them be part of a club’s service 
project before they attend a 
club meeting.  Getting them 
personally involved in the 
basics of what Lions do (the 

hands-on events) will have a 
greater impact than sitting in 

on a meeting and just hearing about what goes on in the 
club.  Potential members will benefit more by “living” the 
experience of being in service to others.  

Shipman also shared that the average age of membership 
in the Lions is increasing every year.  New members do 

not have to be in their 20s or 30s or even their 40s as many 
are busy getting started in their work careers or raising 
families and involved in their children’s school, athletic, 
and social events.  Instead, he encouraged club members to 
seek potential members with grown children, those who are 
more settled and have that additional time available or those 
who are recently retired.  Age is not a factor when it comes 
to being in service to others.

DG Shipman expressed his appreciation for the great 
service the Hanover Lions Club is doing for the Hanover 
community.  He knows from his own personal experience 
that Lions support some great causes and organizations 
that are also doing good work 
for the community.    He 
encouraged members to look 
for ways to be a “Bridge” that 
brings two organizations 
together when it comes to 
providing service.  

DG Shipman recommended that clubs should invite 
representatives from those supported organizations to a 
meeting to give the organization an up-front opportunity to 
learn more about the Hanover Lions Club and its mission, 
and at the same time it allows club members to learn more 
about the organizations being supported, the service being 
provided, and the difference being made in the joint effort.  
The Hanover Lions was pleased to share that it invites and 
secures many organizational representatives who receive 
club support to speak with the club members during 
meetings throughout the year.  

Following the presentation, the Hanover Lions Club 
thanked Mr. Shipman for attending and sharing his goals 
and mission.  The club provided DG Shipman with a 
donation to support his district-wide projects.

DG Steve Shipman joined by President Dan Lawrence congratulates Jack Shultz 
(seated) for his 45 years of service.

Membership Key Award

DG Shipman shares importance of Vince 
Lombardi’s “getting back to the basics” 
mantra as it associates with Lionism.
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The Lions of PA are cordially invited to attend the 

Multiple District Spring Fling Symposium 

 
When:  Saturday February 22, 2020 from 9 am—3 pm 

Or 

Sunday February 23, 2020 from 12-5 pm 

Where: 

PA Lions State Office—Saturday 

949 East Park Drive, Harrisburg, PA 17111 

 

Cambria County Assoc. for the Blind—Sunday 

211 Central Ave, Johnstown, PA 15902 

 

2020 Multiple District 14 
Winter’s End Symposium 

To Register Email  kburkholder@dejazzd.com with the number attending so we  can 
plan for lunch.  (A $6.00 donation will be taken for lunch) 

Questions??? 

Email to the above address or call PDG Deb Burkholder 717-484-4892 

Topics Include: 

 “Community Needs Assessment ABC’S”   “Extra-Ordinary Efforts”  

 “The North American Membership Initiative (NAMI)” “16 Steps to Recruit a New Lion” 

 “Fundraising and Service, They are Not the Same Thing” 
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WHAT:		Zone	1A	White	Elephant	Auction	
	
WHEN:		Saturday	Feb	29	2020	starting	at	1pm	
	
WHERE:		United	33	New	Oxford	Fire	Co,	21	North	Bolton	
St,	New	Oxford,	PA	
	
CAUSE:		Help	Zone	1A	raise	funds	to	Purchase	Brady	
Buggy	for	UPMC	Hanover	Hospital	
	
Guest	Auctioneer	will	be	Randy	Hilker	
	
Admission	is	free	so	come	buy	something	to	support	the	
cause!		Snacks	and	drinks	will	be	provided	
	
If	you	have	items	to	donate	bring	them	wrapped	and	
ready	for	auction.			
	
QUESTIONS:		Contact	Zone	Chair	PDG	John	Griffie	at	
717-870-6678	
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Jefferson Community 

Lions Club - Bingo 
 

31 Bags  & Designer Handbags 
 (Coach & Vera Bradley)  

 
 

Date:         Saturday, March 7, 2020 
  Time:   2 PM (Doors open 12 Noon) 

Location:   Jefferson Fire Company 
 

 
 

Tickets only $10, see any Jefferson 
Lions Club member for tickets 
Or Email:  lps4925@gmail.com 
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New Freedom Lioness Club

March Mania
Indoor Yard Sale

Sat.	March	7,	2020
8:00	AM	-	2:00	PM

New	Freedom	Community	Center
150	East	Main	Street

Yard	Sale	●	Direct	Sales	●	CraGs
Food	●	Beverages	●	Baked	Goods

 Something	for	everyone		
Info:	(717)	235-2144

  The Central Pennsylvania Blood Bank
  will be on site 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM.
    Make giving life a part of yours—
                Donate Blood!
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New Freedom Lioness Club
March Mania Indoor Yard Sale Vendor Agreement 

March 7, 2020
New Freedom Community Center

150 East Main Street ∙ New Freedom, PA 17349

The New Freedom Lioness Club is a non-profit community service organization. Please help us make 
this yard sale a successful event by following these rules.

• The event will be open to the public from 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM. Vendors will be allowed in at 
6 AM and all vendors should plan on being packed up and out of the Community Center by 3 PM. The 
New Freedom Lioness Club will be selling baked goods, breakfast sandwiches, hot dogs and 
beverages. No other food vendors will be permitted.

• The fee for a 10’ x 10’ space will be $20.00 in advance. Tables will be available for $5.00   
each. Spaces are reserved and confirmed when payment is received.

•

• Each vendor is responsible for setting up the tables and chairs in their space. The tables 
and chairs are the property of the New Freedom Community Center and care should be taken not to 
damage them.

• Please remain set up until 2 PM. 

• Each vendor is responsible for returning all tables and chairs to the storage area. Each 
vendor is responsible for cleaning up their space and removing all unsold goods. Please remove the 
blue tape from the floor.

• The New Freedom Lioness Club is not responsible for any accidents or damages.

Number of spaces:___________   Number of tables:____________   Total amount:______________

Make checks payable to New Freedom Lioness Club. 
Send this completed form and enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope to:

Lioness Dianne Donahue ! 121 West Franklin St. ! New Freedom, PA 17349
(717) 235-2144

Name:______________________________ Date: _________ Phone number: __________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________________

What are you selling? (briefly) _________________________ Email:  _________________________

Date ________ Check # ________

Cash ________ Initials _________

The New Freedom Lioness Club
thanks you for your cooperation and support.

All proceeds benefit community projects.



	

	
 
 

District 14-C, Zone 4-B will be hosting our Annual Zone Social!  
We will again be having our White Elephant Auction Fundraising 
Event to benefit HOPE! 

Lions, Lioness, Leos and guests are all cordially invited to 
participate in this fun event! 

 

Date:  Tuesday, March 10, 2020     

(Snow Date:  Tuesday, March 17, 2020) 

Time:  Doors open: 6 p.m., Meal: 6:30 p.m., Auction: 7:30 p.m. 

Location: Stewartstown Presbyterian Church 

  14 College Avenue, Stewartstown, PA  17363 

Meal:  Buffet Style - Roast Beef, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Green Beans, Salad, Rolls and Butter 

  and a Brownie and Ice Cream for dessert, coffee, iced tea and lemonade    

Cost:  $18.00 per person 

RSVP:  By:  Monday, February 24th, 2019   To: Zone Chair Lion Theresa A. Craley 

  430 Dartha Drive, Dallastown, PA  17313, (717) 309-5052 or Dartha430@Comcast.net 

      

LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL 

District 14-C, Zone 4-B 

ZONE SOCIAL 
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Lions, Leos and guests are cordially invited to attend the District 14-C, Zone 1-B, Zone 
Social, hosted by the Arendtsville Lions Club.  Please join us for an evening of  fun and 
fellowship! 

Date:  Tuesday, March 24, 2020 

Time:  Social time beginning at 6:00 p.m.; meal will start at 6:30 p.m.   
  “Care for the Kids” Blind Auction following the meal. 

Location: Bendersville Fire Hall 
  144 Park Street 
  Bendersville, PA 17304 

Meal:  Buffet Dinner Featuring:  Roast Beef, Chicken Cordon Bleu, Stuffing,  
  Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Vegetable Medley, Applesauce, and  
  Assorted Cakes for Dessert 

Cost:  $20.00 Per Person 

At this year’s Zone Social, we will be holding a charity 
auction to benefit Four Diamonds at Penn State Children’s 
Hospital.  In 2018, the Pennsylvania Lions initiated “Care 
for the Kids” to benefit Four Diamonds, with a goal of  
raising $100,000 annually.  This is our Pennsylvania Lions 
project to address Childhood Cancer, which is one of  Lions 
Clubs International’s five global service initiatives.  It is 
also our District Governor’s primary cause for this year. 

Attendees will have an opportunity to bid on items donated by the clubs, individual 
Lions, and local businesses.  Each club is asked to provide 3 items for the auction 
ranging in value from $20 to $50.  Bidders will be making “blind” bids on most items and 
will not know what they might be getting if  they have the winning bid. Therefore, 
donated items should be wrapped, or in a gift bag, perhaps in a way that gives a hint as 
to what is inside and definitely in a way that will make people want to bid on it.    

Please come prepared to bid and help Zone 1-B show how much 
we “Care for the Kids!”   RSVP by Friday, March 6, 2020, to Lion 
Dennis Cronin: email dgc917@earthlink.net or phone 
717-515-7913.  Clubs should submit a total number of  attendees 
on behalf  of  their club members and their guests.  All other 
attendees should RSVP individually.

District 14-C 
Zone 1-B 

Zone Social 
March 24, 2020

�

�
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Fellow Lions:   

This letter is to introduce a fundraising project being hosted by the Shiloh Lions Club. This is 
the 12th anniversary of “Hoops for Sight” which raises funds for the FOUNDATION FIGHTING 
BLINDNESS and will be used to fund research on degenerative retinal diseases such as RETINITIS 
PIGMENTOSA (RP) and MACULAR DEGENERATION.  

The Shiloh Lions Club is sponsoring the SHILOH LIONS CLUB “RICH ARNOLD MEMORIAL” HOOPS 
FOR SIGHT on March 28, 2020 between 10:00 AM and 1:00 PM at the Church of the Open Door 
off Carlisle Road in York. This is a foul shooting contest for people of all ages who collect pledges 
and then shoot foul shots for prizes. While the Shiloh Lions Club is sponsoring and working on the 
project, all money raised will be forwarded to the FOUNDATION FIGHTING BLINDNESS.

You can be a supporter by putting a business card size ad promoting your club in our program for 
$40.  Feeling even more generous? You can make a larger donation and your Club’s Name will be 
listed on the “Hoops for Sight” T-Shirt handed out to participants: 

Gold Sponsors: $1000
Silver Sponsors: $500
Bronze Sponsors: $250

Ads and a prize list will be given to all contestants who bring pledges to the event. Raffle tickets 
will be sold for a chance to win the donated merchandise.  Prizes and ads must be in by March 10, 
2020. If interested please contact Keith Krout, at the address below by phone or email by March 
10, 2020. Checks should be made out to Shiloh Lions Club.

The Shiloh Lions Club hopes you will consider supporting this fund-raising event which supports 
such a great cause. Last year, with your help, we raised over $12,000 for the Foundation’s research!  
Thank you for your consideration again this year. 

 Sincerely,

	 The Shiloh Lions Club
Keith Krout, 2274 Maple Road, York, Pa. 17408
(717) 764-9791	
kak222@verizon.net

mailto:kak222@verizon.net
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Shiloh Lions Club 
“Rich Arnold Memorial Hoops for Sight” 

April 1, 2017 
1:30 PM – 4:30 PM 

Church of the Open Door,  
            8 Carlisle Court, York  

 

     

The Shiloh Lions Club is helping children who are going blind, by funding research to 
find cures for retinal degenerative diseases.  The "Rich Arnold Memorial Hoops for 
Sight", is local residents gathering pledges and shooting foul shots for prizes with all 
proceeds going to the Foundation Fighting Blindness.  The money raised will fund 
research which may give sight back to these children.   

Both Girls and Boys Divisions 
Elementary, K – 2nd grade (8’ baskets) -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 
Elementary, 3 – 5th grade -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 
Middle School, 6 – 8th grade -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 
High School, 9 – 12th grade -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 
 
Combined Divisions 
Adults (through age 49) -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 
Seniors (age 50+) -- $50 gift card to winner, $25 to second 

Each shooter will register and drop off pledges collected, then shoot foul shots (or 
closer shots for the younger shooters) for 3 minutes. The goal is to make as many 
shots as possible in the 3 minute period.  Just drop off your pledges, shoot, and have 
some fun!!! The more pledges you bring in, the higher value gift cards you earn!  

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

Last year, “Hoops for Sight” gave out over $1000 in prizes!! 
www.ShilohLionsClub.org  717-764-1964 

 

Shiloh Lions Club 
“Rich Arnold Memorial Hoops for Sight” 

March 28, 2020 
10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Church of the Open Door, 
8 Carlisle Court, York 

Shooting for a Cure for  
Retinal Degenerative Diseases!! 



page 17

GIFT CARD 

Limited Tickets
Contact Lion Alan Diehl

(717) 659-3865 or aedelectric@comcast.net
Make Checks Payable to: Dallastown Lions Club

New Freedom 

Community Center

150 Main St., 

New Freedom, PA

Z O N E  4 - B  L I O N S ,
L I O N E S S  &  L E O  C L U B S

20 Games, 4 Special Games, Raffles, Door Prizes

Food available from Tasteful Occasions

Saturday April 4, 2020

Doors Open: 4:00 PM

Games Start: 6:00 PM

$15.00 in advance/$18.00 at door 

(if not sold out)

Benefit for:

Lions Club International Foundation (LCIF)
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DISTRICT 14-C LIONS CONVENTION 
“Bridge to Service” Through Leadership 

 Lions, Lionesses, Leos and guests are cordially invited to attend the 2020 District 14-C 
Convention on Saturday, April 18, 2020, at the Wyndham Garden Hotel in York.  Registration for this 
year’s convention will begin at Noon with the opening of  the convention scheduled for 1:15, followed 
by an afternoon filled with interesting and informative activities.   

 Following the opening of  the convention, our District Chaplain, Lion Rodger Snyder will honor 
our recently deceased members by leading the District 14-C Necrology. 

 Our Keynote Speaker, International Director Gary Brown, will follow the Necrology with an 
inspiring message focused on leadership.  Director Brown is from Vincent, New York, and he is 
currently in his second year of  a 2-year term on the Lions Clubs International Board of  Directors.  He 
has a 37-year career in the field of  Investment Management, and through his own branch company, 
mentored several successful representative.  He has served in a variety of  Lions leadership roles 
leading to his election as International Director.  These experiences have provided him with a wealth 
of  expertise in finding and developing leaders.  We are pleased and honored to welcome both 
Director Brown and his wife, Lion Barbara, as our guests. 

 A presentation about Four Diamonds at Penn State Children’s Hospital’s will follow Director 
Brown’s presentation.  Our guest for this presentation will be Katie Anderson, Associate Director of  
Community and Corporate Engagement.  She will be speaking about the Pennsylvania Lions 
partnership with Four Diamonds, “Care for the Kids.” 

 Four “breakout” seminars have been schedule for the 3 o’clock hour.  “Finding New Leaders” 
will focus on developing leadership within your club.  Director Brown will be the presenter for this 
seminar.  “Service Impact Stories” will feature stories of  individuals and groups who have benefited 
from the efforts of  Lions in District 14-C.  Lions Duane Hull, our District Service Coordinator, and Lion 
Lamar “Peck” Freeland will facilitate this seminar.  “Improving Diversity In Our Membership” will 
explore ways to expand membership by expanding the diversity of  the membership within our clubs 
and by developing new clubs.  “Are You Following the Rules” will be a guided tour through the 
Standard Form Club Constitution and By-Laws.  The seminar will help participants better understand 
the how to structure their clubs for more efficient and consistent operation - a perfect seminar for 
incoming club officers!  PDG Dennis Cope and Lion Mike Craley will lead this seminar. 

 Our annual District Caucus and Election of  District Officers follows the seminars.  This is an 
opportunity to learn about the candidates who have agreed to run for District Governor and Vice 
District Governor for the upcoming year before casting your vote. 

 The final District Cabinet Meeting for the year will be held following the election, at which time 
a number of  Lions will be recognized with special awards. 

 All interested Lions are welcome to join our International Guests and District Leaders for 
dinner at the hotel following the close of  the convention.  This will be a casual order-from-the menu, 
pay-on-your own affair in either the hotel restaurant or in the Crystal Ballroom, depending on the 
number of  people interested in staying for dinner.   

 We look forward to a great convention and a great turnout for our 2020 District Convention!

�
�

�
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DISTRICT 14-C LIONS CONVENTION 
“Bridge to Service” Through Leadership 

Saturday, April 18, 2020 
Wyndham Garden Hotel 

2000 Loucks Road, York, Pa 17408 

Featured Guests 

Seminars 
 Finding New Leaders Service Impact Stories 
 Improving Diversity In Our Membership Are You Following The Rules? 

Basket Raffle - Necrology - Elections - Cabinet Meeting 

Register by Friday, March 27, 2020 
Registration Form: 14C Convention2020

�
�

�

GARY F. BROWN 
International Director 

Lions Clubs International

KATIE ANDERSON 
Associate Director, Community & 

Corporate Engagement 
Four Diamonds at 

Penn State Children’s Hospital

� �



page 20

Evening of Laughs with  
The Oxymorons! 

3A & 3B Zone Social Thursday, April 16, 2020 
$25 per person  5:30 PM - 8:15 PM 

 
Meet & Greet  

Snacks & Money Raffles 

5:30 PM - 6:00 PM 

 

Dinner 

6:00 PM - 6:45 PM 

Family Buffet Style 

 

Entertainment 

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

 

Money Raffle 

Door Prizes 

Dover Fire Hall 
30 E. Canal St. 

Dover, PA  17315  

Registration Form for The Oxymorons, 3A & B Zone Social  

 

Club Name : _____________________________________________________________      # of Tickets _____ 

Contact Name:  _____________________________________________   Phone Number: ________________ 

Email Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Payment :   Please make all checks payable to:  Shiloh Lions Club 

Mail to:   Shiloh Lions Club, Attention Lori Trimmer, 2369 Redwood Road, York,  PA  17408 

Note: * All payments must be received by : March 23 (No exceptions) 

           * Please include a list of all club members and guests attending.  

           *  NO REFUNDS 

Includes - Family Style Turkey and Ham with all the sides! 
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DILLSBURG LIONS CLUB  
Presents 

Showcase 2020 - A Show Featuring 

Mark Preston 
ffrroomm  LLaass  VVeeggaass  

ffoorrmmeerr  mmeemmbbeerr  ooff  ““TThhee  LLeetttteerrmmeenn””  
  
  

& 

 
  Michelle Murlin 

BBrrooaaddwwaayy  VVooccaalliisstt  

With Special Guest Comedian  
 
 
 

 
 

Rick Starr 

May 2, 2020 
 7:30 PM Doors open at 6:30 PM 

Northern York High School Auditorium 
Dillsburg, PA  17019 

Tickets $ 20.00  -  All Seats are Reserved 
For Tickets email the club at dillsburglions@gmail.com 

PROCEEDS FROM THIS SHOW WILL BENEFIT LIONS PROJECTS, LOCAL COMMUNITY 
ORGANIZATIONS, STUDENTS, AND NEW HOPE MINISTRIES  
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	 MEMBER 	 CLUB 	 SPONSOR

WELCOME TO OUR NEW LION MEMBERS

William C. Taylor Jr. 	 New Freedom	 Lindy Sweeney
Pamela S. Hilbert	 York New Salem	 Donald Reever
Judy E. Lloyd	    York New Salem	 Clarence Lloyd
Edward Prosser 	 York Springs 	 Roger Sowers
Shirley Prosser	 York Springs 	 Roger Sowers

In Memory of our Deceased Lions
E. Eugene Gemmill		  Dallastown
Thomas F. Trome Sr.		  Dallastown

Welcome and Thank You for Joining Us in Service!

Keep Us All Informed
Lion Pat Simpson of the Jefferson
Lions, newsletter editor. 
To contact the editor or send newsletter
items, please email: Newsletter14C@gmail.com

As before, you can help Lion Pat do a better 
job for you by sending her high quality jpeg 
pictures separate from any text (not imbed-
ded in a Word or PDF document), letting her 
format articles (simple is best to work from), 
and not sending printed scans or printouts on 
colored paper. If somebody produced a flyer 
or other item on a computer, please send her 


